
TOWNSHIP OF BORDENTOWN 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Bordentown Township is proposing to change the 
purpose or use of 552 feet by 628 feet of Bordentown Township Veterans Memorial Park 
from a passive unimproved open space to passive improved open space and veteran's 
memorial. The park is located on Hogback Road, Block 90, Lot 4. 

Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:36-25.6(a)l, a hearing to obtain public comment on this 
proposed change of purpose or use will be held in the Main Meeting Room of the 
Municipal Building, 1 Municipal Drive, Bordentown, NJ 08505 on October 5 ,  2009, at 
7:00 p.m. 

All information regarding the proposed changes in purpose or use is available for 
public inspection at Township Hall, 1 Municipal Drive, Bordentown, NJ 08505. 

Written comment on the proposed changes in purpose or use may be directed to 
the Township Clerk at Bordentown Township Clerk's Office, 1 Municipal Drive, 
Bordentown, NJ 08505 or you may contact the Clerk's office during business hours at 
(609) 298-2800 ext. 8. Please send a copy of any comments submitted on this request to 
the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, Green Acres Program, Bureau 
of Legal Services and Stewardship, P.O. Box 412, Trenton, NJ 08625-0412. 

Public comment on this proposed change in purpose or use will be accepted 
during the public hearing or until October 19, 2009. On or after October 20, 2009, the 
Bordentown Township Committee may take formal action to approve the proposed 
change in purpose or use. 
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